[bookmark: _GoBack]TO: ALL TENANTS
FROM: BUILDING MANAGEMENT OFFICE
DATE: _________________
RE: COVID-19 UPDATE
Dear Tenants,
The Management Office was informed on [date] by a tenant that has an office on the [___ floor] that [an employee of/a visitor to] its office has tested positive for the 2019 novel coronavirus (“COVID-19”). The infected person [visited the office on date]. We are in the process of deep cleaning the [main lobby, elevators, common areas, ramps, etc.] that the person may have come into contact with.
The affected Tenant and the Management Office have been in contact with the [insert County] County Department of Public Health ("County Department of Public Health"), and will comply with all recommendations made by the department. Based on our discussions with the County Department of Public Health, [insert recommendations, including, if applicable, that the building will remain open].
As we have previously informed you in our notice dated [date], the Management Office has enhanced its cleaning and sanitization protocol to include [specifically wiping down, cleaning, and disinfecting all major common area high-touch contact points, including restrooms, door knobs, elevator cabs and call buttons, etc.], and has increased the frequency of such cleaning measures. In addition to these continuing efforts, we will be immediately deep cleaning all common areas that the infected person may have come into contact with in accordance with the direction from the County Department of Public Health.
In accordance with CDC guidelines, we encourage anyone who believes they may have been exposed to COVID-19 or who has flu-like symptoms, such as a fever, cough, sore throat, and shortness of breath to contact your healthcare provider.
We will continue our contact with the County Department of Public Health, will take the steps recommended by them, and will advise of any updates as directed by them. We also encourage you to read the CDC's guidance for businesses and employers, which may be helpful in your own prevention efforts: https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/guidance-business-response.html?CDC_AA_refVal=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cdc.gov%2Fcoronavirus%2F2019-ncov%2Fspecific-groups%2Fguidance-business-response.html
We appreciate your understanding as we all deal with this unprecedented situation. If you have any questions, please contact Management by email at ________ or telephone at ______.
Sincerely,
[Management]

